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PARTNERS

ON APRIL 16  AND 17 ,  THE TRANSNATIONAL
MEETING WAS HELD IN BURSA,  BRINGING
TOGETHER 12  PARTICIPANTS REPRESENTING THE
SIX PROJECT PARTNERS.
AN INTRODUCTORY SESSION HIGHLIGHTED THE
IMPORTANCE OF COLLABORATION AND
EXCHANGE OF IDEAS TO DRIVE SUSTAINABLE
INITIATIVES IN HIGHER EDUCATION.
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WE ARE THRILLED TO BRING YOU THE LATEST NEWS
AND EXCITING DEVELOPMENTS FROM THE HG

SUSTAINABLE PROJECT'S  TRANSNATIONAL MEETING IN
BURSA,  ORGANIZED BY ULUDAĞ UNIVERSITY.  THIS

GATHERING OF PASSIONATE INDIVIDUALS AND
ORGANIZATIONS DEDICATED TO SUSTAINABILITY
PROMISES FRUITFUL DISCUSSIONS,  KNOWLEDGE

EXCHANGE,  AND THE STRENGTHENING OF OUR
PROJECT'S  GOALS FOR A SUSTAINABLE FUTURE.

AS PART OF THE MEETING,  PARTICIPANTS HAD THE OPPORTUNITY TO VISIT  THE
SOCIAL ENTREPRENEURSHIP CENTER OF THE MUNICIPALITY OF NILÜFER.  THIS VISIT
PROVIDED VALUABLE INFORMATION ON THE INNOVATIVE APPROACHES AND
IMPACTFUL PROJECTS BEING CARRIED OUT IN THE FIELD OF SOCIAL
ENTREPRENEURSHIP.
DISCUSSIONS AND INTERACTIONS DURING THIS VISIT  GENERATED IDEAS AND
INSPIRED PARTICIPANTS TO EXPLORE NEW AVENUES TO CREATE POSITIVE SOCIAL
CHANGE THROUGH SUSTAINABLE PRACTICES.

UNITED FOR A SUSTAINABLE FUTURE

AT THE CONCLUSION OF THE TRANSNATIONAL MEETING IN BURSA,  WE EXPRESS OUR
SINCERE GRATITUDE TO ALL PARTICIPANTS FOR THEIR ACTIVE PARTICIPATION,
VALUABLE CONTRIBUTIONS AND UNWAVERING COMMITMENT TO THE PROJECT
OBJECTIVES.
TOGETHER,  WE HAVE ACHIEVED IMPORTANT MILESTONES DURING THIS EVENT AND
WE ARE EXCITED ABOUT THE POSITIVE IMPACT THAT WE CAN GENERATE IN THE
FIELD OF SUSTAINABILITY THROUGH THE COLLABORATIVE PLATFORM THAT HAS
BEEN DEVELOPED TO GENERATE A COMMUNITY OF TEACHERS WHO EXCHANGE
KNOWLEDGE AND ARE TRAINED IN THE METHODOLOGY PROPOSED BY THE PROJECT.


